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Board of Supervisors Amends Comprehensive Parking Ordinance 
 

At their June 16, 2020 meeting, the Amherst County Board of Supervisors amended the Comprehensive 
Parking Ordinance to raise the penalty for parking in a fire lane. The previous fine of $10.00 was found 
to be insufficient in keeping people from parking in fire lanes and endangering public health and safety. 
The fine was raised to $100.00 for each offense. The rest of the ordinance remains unchanged.  
 
The full ordinance can be viewed on the County website: 
https://www.countyofamherst.com/egov/documents/1592420194_64826.pdf 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Additional information may be obtained from Joy Niehaus at jlniehaus@countyofamherst.com or (434)-946-9400. 

TELEPHONE  (434)  946-9420  
FACSIMILE    (434)  946-9370 
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